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May 5, 2021 

 

The Redbook Committee will put forward the revised bylaws of the School of Nursing and the 

Speed School of Engineering for a second reading and vote at the Faculty Senate meeting in 

May. 

 

The committee was asked by David Schultz, Faculty Senate Chair, to provide an opinion on the 

role of Faculty Senate in reviewing the closure of program tracks that do not generate degrees 

but that require teach-out plans approved by SACSCOC. Based on an analysis of relevant 

policies, we believe that the Senate should have the opportunity to review such closures. This 

feedback was sent to Senate leadership, and we are also awaiting an opinion from the General 

Counsel’s office. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair   


